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Dear Parents                       Thursday 19th December 
 
Y2 Visit to Radlett Reform Synagogue & St Lawrence’s Church – Tuesday 18th March 

During the Spring Term I have planned to visit Radlett Reform Synagogue and St Lawrence’s to 

support our Religious Education topic, Judaism and Christianity. We will leave school by coach at 

9.15am and visit the Synagogue from 10am until 12pm. On our way back from the Synagogue we will 

be stopping off to eat lunch and visit St Lawrence’s Church, Cholesbury. We will be back at school by 

3pm and therefore collection will be at the usual time of 3.15pm.  

All children will be provided with a packed lunch from Aspire.  They will choose their sandwich options 

in school and children with allergies will also catered for.   Lunch will be eaten at St Lawrence’s 

Church.  

During the visit to the Synagogue, a volunteer will give the class a tour, share lots of valuable 

information about Judaism as well as showing artefacts that will help the children to understand more 

about the religion. During the visit there will also be a ‘squash and challah’ break whereby the children 

will be able to taste the celebration bread. Ingredients in Challah are egg, flour, water, salt, yeast and 

egg.  I will get in contact with parents with children who have allergies to identify if we need to provide 

alternative bread on the day.  

We will aim to mirror the visit at St Lawrence’s church so that the children can identify similarities and 

differences between the places of worship.  

We would be grateful to have some parent volunteers to come along with us, so please let us know 

on the Google Form if you are available to help from 9am to 3pm on Tuesday 18th March.    

The cost of the trip is £16.25 per child, which covers the cost of the coach and includes a £1 donation 

to the synagogue. Families who are eligible for Pupil Premium will be contacted separately regarding 

payment.  

Please complete the Google Permission Form and pay online via School Money by Friday 7th 

February 2025.   

I am looking forward to our first trip of the year. 

 

Kind regards  

Miss Muckell 
Little Peppers Class Teacher 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc8bMD1RaY0a8lwP-CEAcf4lxe8kM0rq1p1rs9OcGhf599bmg/viewform

